
From: planning 
Sent: 01 Aug 2022 03:29:42
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Invalid Letter 22/01447/TPO
Attachments: Sarah Farmer Winthorpe Application neighbours sycamore.png

From: Erik 
Sent: 01 August 2022 14:01
To: planning 
Subject: Re: Invalid Letter 22/01447/TPO

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Good afternoon,

Please see below for my response to clarify the three pints in the invalid letter;

1. The reasons for removal of the sycamore are because of the debris the tree produces and the excessive shading
caused by the tree - not because of fears the tree will fall.

2. Please find attached a map showing the neighbours tree in yellow being requested to fell.
3. Thank you for separating CA and TPO trees and for removing the holly trees.

Kind regards,

Erik Eglinton
MD
Arborez Ltd

56 Gray Street
Lincoln
LN1 3HL

www.arborez.co.uk

From: planning
Sent: 20 July 2022 14:35
To: Erik 
Subject: Invalid Letter 22/01447/TPO

Please see attached document

#####################################################################################
Note:
This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up
to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any
mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any
hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this
message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus free, we
would advise that a check be performed before opening.
Newark and Sherwood District Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all e-mail communications
through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states



otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council
accepts no liability for any personal views expressed.
Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the GDPR and the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.
Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the Council will be
processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further details please see our website for our
Privacy Notice https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/

Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer.

Thank You
#####################################################################################


